Olney Lions Club and Foundation
Minutes 09/11/2018
The general meeting was called to order by King Lion Dave Kepner.
Charlie Barr reported that the next Adopt-A-Highway cleanup would be in mid October.
Brian Bailey said that he will continue to write articles for the Greater Olney News.
Larry Beebe gave a Treasurer’s report, we are ahead of last year as far as dollars in our accounts go.

Mike and Larry reported that the Olney Open appears to have done very well this year. We will most likely have $2,000 to $3,000 more this year from it for our charitable work. 

Dave called the Board meeting together after the dinner meeting ended:
Present, Dave Kepner (KL), Bill Jones (Sec), Larry Beebe ($$$), Mike Fekete, Joe DeCicco, Anna Colosi, Pam Shoff, Nick Shoff, Brian Bailey, Maggie McCready, Steve Bready, Bernadette Rager

Bill Jones presented the notes from the July meeting, Maggie moved to accept them. The motion was seconded and passed.

Larry presented the financial statements and noted that we may have to raise dues in a year or two. Mike moved that we give preliminary approval to the budgets, enabling Larry to spend money. The motion was seconded and passed.

Steve Bready reported on the Pancake and Sausage Breakfast. He said that attendance was down, so our income from it will be down about $500. There was a discussion of whether it should be continued in that the OLC does most of the work, but the money is split evenly with the Knights. Steve, Larry, and Brian will talk with the Knights people to discuss these issues and perhaps arrive at a different split of money.
Brian pointed out that we need a fund raiser to replace the now defunct mulch sale. Nick will look into the possibility of staging some sort of show for comics, cards, etc., which he has done for his own business several times. 

Our next meeting will be a joint meeting with the Sandy Spring Lions in October; we are hosting it.

The meeting was adjourned.
